
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
September 2022 

   

Question (1) Why was Abbeyhill Primary School shut down for two days 

on the 12th and 13th of September, creating severe 

disruption for some parents, despite access to the school 

being possible and the school being nowhere near the likely 

crowds created by the Queen's funeral procession? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why was it not possible to have provision for vulnerable 

children, at least, in Abbeyhill rather than located at Leith 

Walk given some vulnerable children react badly to change? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


